Departmental Concurrence

SUBMITTAL TO THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE, STATE OF CALIFORNIA

FROM: Supervisor John J. Benoit SUBMITTAL DATE: May 5, 2011

SUBJECT: Reduction of Lake Cahuilla Park Fee for the Desert Mirage High School Cross Country
Team.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: That the Board of Supervisors authorize the General Manager of the
Regional Park and Open Space District to negotiate a reduction of the Lake Cahuilla Park fee for the
Desert Mirage High School Cross Country Team.

BACKGROUND:

The Desert Mirage High School Cross Country Team would like to have access to Lake Cahuilla
Park to train for the period from August 2011 to November 2012. The students will use the facility
one time a week and host a cross country meet that will include six high schools and have
approximately 100 people in attendance. The park is an ideal location for cross county training and
will be minimally impacted by these activities. The high school program has a limited budget and is
unable to cover the full cost of using the park.

The fee reduction will support our young people in their efforts to exercise and will encourage the use
of the park by the surrounding community.
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